

Regional Schools Commissioner for the West Midlands

Regional Delivery Directorate
Cheylesmore House
Quinton Road
Coventry
CV1 2WT

Email:RSC.WM@education.gov.uk

Mrs Sofina Islam OBE Stanton Bridge Primary School Oliver Street Coventry West Midlands CV6 5TY

05 February 2020

Dear Sofiner,

I would like to congratulate you on your most recent Ofsted report. You have demonstrated your ability to create and maintain educational excellence and shown your commitment towards delivering the best for the young people who attend your school.

If I can be of any assistance, or you would like to know more about the work going on in my office, please do get in touch or follow us on Twitter @RSCWestMids.

Thank you again for the work you are doing.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Warren

West Midlands Regional Schools Commissioner